
 

JOIN THE TUKWILA SCHOOL DISTRICT’S 
PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE (PAC)! 
 Be a Voice for Your Child and Community! 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Who We’re Looking For​
The Tukwila School District is recruiting parents and guardians of K-12 students for our Parent Advisory 
Committee (PAC). This diverse group meets monthly to support school policies, student success, and 
family engagement. 

Purpose and Goals​
The PAC promotes open communication between families, schools, and the district. We recognize parents 
as lifelong teachers and essential partners, and together we work toward an inclusive environment where 
every student thrives. 

What You’ll Do 

●​ Advise on district policies (school climate, attendance, dual-language, etc.). 
●​ Promote Communication with culturally responsive practices. 
●​ Provide Feedback on school processes to ensure parent voices are heard. 
●​ Represent Your School by actively participating and sharing information. 

Interested?​
PAC members meet monthly for a two-year term. Join us in making a meaningful impact! 

 

Contact for More Information:​
Maryan Abdow | (206) 901-8065 | abdowm@tukwila.wednet.edu​
Julie Herdt | (206) 901-7625 | herdtj@tukwila.wednet.edu 

 
 


